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UPCOMING 

EVENTS: 
 

9/6 Stuco NFL Day 
 
9/7 Biztown Field Trip 
5th Grade 
 
9/10-9/21 CEF         
Fundraiser 
 
9/11 Patriotic Day 
 
9/11 Cane’s Restaurant 
Night 
 
9/12 Child’s Play Field 
Trip 2nd Grade 
 
9/11-9/15 Box Top Drive 
 
9/19 Science Camp    
Fingerprinting Event 8am 
& 2:30pm 
 
9/21 Birthday Book Club 
 
9/24-9/28 Box Top Drive 
 
9/24-9/28 Stuco Spirit 
Week 
 
9/25 Site Council    
Meeting 
 
9/26 Picture Re-Takes 
  
10/1-10/16 Fall  
Intersession 
 
10/17 Students Return 
 
10/26 Monster Mash 
 
10/31 MIM Field Trip 4th 
Grade 
 
 
 

Thank you Fulton Grandparents! 

 

 

 

Fulton Elementary has had a great start to their year with the amazing 
generosity of our Fulton Families.  The school had a record fundraiser 
making $57,065.  Congratulations to Mrs. Bentz’s class for raising the 
most funds in a class and Kindergarten for raising the most money as a 
grade.  The  revenue generated will support the ongoing enhancements 
to the classroom like technology, software, science program, literature 
sets,  Daddy/Daughter and Mother/Son events along with the never 
ending supplies for teachers and students to name a few.  Thank you for 
such a successful event. 

On September 11th we have our all day restaurant fundraiser at Raising 
Canes where 20% of sales will go back to the school.  Look for a flyer to 
be sent home a few days before.  We are also holding a movie         
fundraiser where we will show the movie Sing at Alamo Drafthouse  
Cinemas on Sunday, September 16th at 12:30.  All ticket proceeds will 
go back to the school.  Use link to view details and sign up.  https://
www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E49AEAA29A6F85-fulton4 
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“igniting the passion for excellence” 

 

 

Help us earn free money for our school!  When you shop and log         
receipts from Chandler Fashion Center between September 1, 2018 and 
March 31, 2019, Fulton earns at least five points per dollar spent.  Dine 
at any Chandler Fashion Center restaurant or eatery in September and 
we will earn QUAD POINTS!   It's easy, just shop or dine and then submit 
your receipts online, 24/7 at: shoppingpartnership.com/chandler  

 

 
 

From the Office: 
As a reminder, students are 
not permitted on campus 

until 8:05am. 

*** 

When after school plans 
change for your children 
please notify the front 
office before 2:30 pm.  

 *** 

Parents are invited to join 
their child for lunch once 
per week. Seating is     
available in the café with 
your child’s class. 

From the Health 
Office: 

Please make sure your        
student has a full bottle of 
water each morning when 

coming to school!           
Hydration helps              

concentration, alleviates 
headaches and keeps 

young, busy muscles going 
strong. 

Monster Mash News! 

MONSTER MASH is less than 60 days away!   

The Library is so excited to make this Monster Mash even better than last 
years.  However, any great event needs great volunteers to make it happen.  If you 
have the time…we’d love your help. We are looking for both set up and take down 
volunteers.   Here is the link for the Monster Mash volunteering:  https://
www.signupgenius.com/go/8050949a9ad2bab9-monster1  

Have high school students looking for volunteer hours?  We’d love their help   
during the Monster Mash.  Let them know! We are done by 8:30pm…so they can 
still have fun with their friends…or better yet bring their friends to help.  Please 
reach out to me, Margie Foster, directly at foster.marjorie@cusd80.com or                     
480-224-3301, if interested!  I am happy to clarify! 

 
If you specifically want to help build the Fulton Fun House, that volunteer Sign Up 
Genius will go out separately thru 3rd grade teachers.  However, you do not have to 
be a parent of a 3rd grader to help them! Please email me at                                   
foster.marjorie@cusd80.com if you’d like to be part of the Volunteer force and I 
will send you the link! 
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